
The Class of 2009  
of the  

School of Medicine and the School of Dentistry 
&  

Department of Pathology and Human Anatomy 
 
 

Extend an invitation to attend a commemorative service 
 

Thursday, April 27, 2006 at 11:00AM 
At Loma Linda University Church 

 
To give the ultimate tribute to those who provided 

invaluable service to us by selflessly giving their body 
 
Together we are grateful, for we know 
The privilege it is to touch another, 
Whether in the name of  science or love.   
The touching here has been made up of  both. 
By their extraordinary gifts 
These dead have taught the living how to touch. 
   John Stone, M.D. 

 
 

IN MEMORY OF THOSE WHO GAVE OF THEMSELVES  
EXPECTING NO PAYMENT, OR WORDS OF PRAISE 

 
 

Contact: Division of Anatomy, extension 87602 


